
RESOLUTION REGARDING PRE-ENROLLMENT COURSES 

WHEREAS, Virginia Tech has developed non-credit online pre-enrollment programs that 
admitted students are expected to complete; and 

WHEREAS, these programs have been designed to teach students about the University’s 
values and expectations; and 

WHEREAS, it is the expectation that these programs be completed before an 
undergraduate, transfer student, graduate, or professional student begins studying at 
Virginia Tech so that all students have a common understanding of Virginia Tech’s core 
values; and 

WHEREAS, to recognize the importance of these programs students should be blocked 
from continued enrollment until the courses are complete. 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Board of Visitors delegates its 
authority to the president or the president’s designee for placing a hold on a student’s 
ability to register for credit-bearing classes when said student does not complete 
those pre-enrollment programs designated as required. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

That the Board of Visitors pass the above resolution. 
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